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September 3, 2014  

 VIA  E-MAIL 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 

Re: EB-2013-0116 Cambridge and North Dumfries Hydro Inc.  
Submission of the Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) 

 
On behalf of VECC, we are in receipt of the comments of Energy Probe concerning the draft 
rate order in the above noted proceeding. VECC has the following submissions in response to 
the same: 
 
1. 

 
VECC  is in agreement with the CNDHI proposal. 
 
2. 
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However, VECC, like EP questions the cost of power adjustment, and requests a detailed 
explanation for the change that seems not to arise in the context of the Settlement Agreement. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Michael Janigan 
Counsel for VECC 
 
cc:  CND – Grant Booker – gbooker@camhydro.com 
 CND – Counsel – John Vellone@blg.com 
 Intervenors – via email 
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